
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 29th September 2023 

Our Learning 
English 

This week the children have had the 
opportunity to retell the story of the 
Magic Finger by drawing a story map 
of the main points in the story as well 
as planning and writing their own 
sequel. The children were asked to 
write a sequel based on what Girl 
would do to the Cooper family, intro-
duced at the end of The Magic Finger. 
The children 
also learnt the 
skill of peer 
assessing 
their partners 
writing. Next 
week we start 
our English 
unit on The 
Stone Age 
Boy. 

Maths 

This week the children have estimated num-
bers on a number line to 1,000 and compared 
and ordered number to 1,000. We continue 

to work on our rapid recall of the 2 times 
tables. Next week we will start our unit on ad-

dition and                     subtraction.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Homework is due in every Thursday morning. We 
are receiving a number of homework books on Fri-
day morning which the children are expecting us to 
mark. Unfortunately, we are unable to mark these 
books .The spelling test will take place on Friday 
afternoon.  

 A reminder from last week. All children have been 
provided with a reading record and reading book. 
Please do encourage your child to read and record 
any reading completed in the reading record. Chil-
dren are expected to read in accordance with the 
pupil handbook reading expectations. 

 Flu immunisations—3rd October 

 Please ensure your child brings a piece of fruit in for 
morning break. This  will keep your child’ s energy 
levels up until lunchtime. Please also ensure your 
child brings in a water bottle washed and freshly 
filled in the morning. The children are given fre-

quent opportunities to drink water during the 
day. 

 Parents evening—Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 
18th October 2023. You will be sent an email invi-
tation to book your appointment on Monday 2nd 
October and booking will close on 9th October. 

Learning together week  

Learning together week will take place week commencing 2nd 
October. You will have an opportunity to come into your child's 

class and see them at work. Please note selected parents are invit-
ed to next weeks learning together session—if you have not been 

invited this time, you will received your invitation in either spring 
or summer term 2024. 

   Star of the week 

3Rashford:   Anaya            3Moore:         Rosie                      3Wicks:  Evie 

Word of the Week     flint 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Swimming  

The children in 3 Rashford have begun swimming. Jewellery of 
any kind such as ear-rings, nose-rings and bracelets are not 

allowed when the children go swimming. Please ensure they are 
on time and they have the correct kit for swimming, including a 

swimming hat. 


